
 

 

Our dear Brother Raymond J. Mas has transitioned to the eternal world 
 
Andrew Love 
February 11, 2017 
 

 
 

Dear New Hope Family, 

 

Our dear Brother Raymond J. Mas has transitioned to the eternal world as an entirely spiritual being. 

After suffering a seizure and stroke in 2010, Ray had fought triumphantly with a joyful heart to return to 

his strong self. He has been in a care facility near his home in Lanham, Maryland for the last year. Ray 

and Irma are a 2075 couple and National Messiah to Turkey. Let's pray for him and his family centered 

on Irma. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Andrew 

 

 


